
 
 

NOTICE – REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 

June 26, 2017 

 

The State of Oklahoma, Office of Management and Enterprise Services, on behalf of 
the Oklahoma Employment Security Commission, wishes to lease approximately 58,000 
NUSF of office space in Oklahoma City.  Preference will be given to space within a 5- 
mile radius of the State Capitol Complex.  

Space will accommodate approximately 300 employees.   Parking must be sufficient for 
employees and agency guests.  

Space must accommodate a print shop and IT space with dedicated air conditioning.  
Loading dock access is required. 

Space will be a combination of offices and open areas with multiple conference rooms.    

Initial proposals must be submitted in writing by the close of business August 4, 2017. 

Please direct your response to: 
                                                     Lisa G. Hays 
                                                     lisa.hays@oesc.state.ok.us 
                                                     PO Box 52003 
                                                     Oklahoma City, OK  73152 
                                                     405-962-4618 (Fax: 405-557-7158) 

These proposals are for consideration only. The state will negotiate with one or more 
respondents on a possible lease. 

 
 




